Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 3:47 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130--WE TOTALLY OBJECT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,

We have been resident of Liidcombe from 1986 onwards ( 37 Years) we understand a rubbish dump is proposed at
109 A Church Street Lidcombe which is very close almost all the residential areas/

We vehemently oppose this development which will be a p[ollution hazard and will be very unhealthy for Lidcombe
residents.

Please stop this

Sincerely yours
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